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Valentine’s Day 
 

Our students are welcome to celebrate Valentine’s Day 
with their classmates by sending in valentines cards 
and/or small treats to pass out. Also, while some 
classrooms may do Valentine’s Day Activities, there are 
no classroom parties for this holiday. Classroom 
Teachers will send more information via class dojo.  
Valentine Exchange Dates 
Orange/ Purple T/Th: February 13th 
Orange/ Purple MWF & Blue: February 14th 

 
Open House 
 

As stated in the previous newsletter, this year’s Open 
House is on Saturday, February 1st, 9-12PM. The Open 
House is a chance to tour our classrooms, meet the 
preschool staff and check out our curriculum prior to 
registration for the 2025-2026 school year. Please share 
with friends, family and neighbors that are looking for a 
preschool for their child(ren). 
 
Priority Registration for the 2025-26  
School Year 
 

Priority registration for currently enrolled students will 
be Tuesday, February 18th - Thursday, February 
27th. Please reference your priority registration letter for 
details. Priority registration is in person and at DPCC 
only. Online registration will be Saturday, March 1st, 
for residents, beginning at 8AM. Saturday, March 8th, 
non-residents can register online starting at  
8AM. 
 
Wild Fest 
Learning Step Preschool students are invited to 
attend Wild Fest on Monday, February 17th at DPCC. 
Information and a 1 ticket for free admission will be sent 
home the first week of February. Please be advised that 
the parking lot fills up quickly and there will be long lines 
to get into the event, especially the first few hours.  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dates to Remember 
February 1st- Preschool Open House, 9AM-12PM 
 
February 13th, 14th-  Valentine Exchange in  
                                     Preschool Classes 
February 17th- President’s Day 
                          No School 
--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Upcoming Dates to Remember 
March 3rd- Casimir Pulaski Day-No School 
March 24th-March 28th- Spring Break- No School 
 

 
 
 
Contact Information 
DPCC 
3’s Orange Room: 815-660-6418 
4’s Purple Room: 815-660-6419 
4’s and 5’s Blue Room: 815-660-6420 
Enrichment: 815-386-2380 
 
 
Heather Kuncis, Preschool Supervisor 
hkuncis@lockportpark.org or 815-838-1183 x220 
 

          
              

mailto:hkuncis@lockportpark.org

	 Preschool News                    February 2025 Edition 

